The Executive of the Lower Beverley Lake Protective Association met on May 26, 1990 at the summer home of the President, Alfred Brown. Vivian Mayer, Dave Willison, Alfred Brown and Beth Robinson were present.

The Minutes of the Annual General Meeting were reviewed and a May 18, 1990 balance of \$1,000.14 was noted in the Association's bank account.

Alfred reported that there had been a willingness to act on committees registered following his Fall Newsletter.

In order to expand our membership it was agreed to ask Beryl Darling to arrange for the canvassing of the Lake residents - individual members being asked to cover specific geographical areas.

Vivian Mayer is expanding our lists to include as many Lake residents as possible. Home and Lake addresses will be included.

It was confirmed that the Gypsy Moth spraying would take place on approximately June 15, 1990.

The Social Committee (Audrey Hopkins and Lois Brown) will make preparations for the July 28, Annual General Meeting and Picnic.

A Flea Market is to be considered at the Annual Meeting.

Environment Committee - It was recommended that Jackie Young be asked to call a meeting.

Taxes: Are members of our Association asking if our taxes are fair? Some members of F.O.C.A. (Federation of Ontario Cottagers' Associations) are looking into this matter. At the Annual Meeting Alfred will ask if our membership is concerned.

The agenda completed the meeting adjourned.

Beth P. Robinson, Secretary.